
WACO Family and Friends;  
The November meeting will be held at Mike and Cindy's place on Wednesday 

November 6th at 6:00 pm. 
We have a lot if items to discuss so come and join in on the conversation. 
The Hutch SWAP MEET was a big success as far as I am concerned. Several 

members sold quite a few items and made a few bucks. I think WACO did OK due to 
the generosity of it's members. We have some great people in our club . 

 David Hime has all of the t-shirts that we ordered. Come to our next get together 
and pick yours up or call David H.  316-371-7100 to go and pick yours up from him. 

The ladies of WACO are well into the planning stages of our Christmas party so 
please put it on your calendar and plan on attending. After the next meeting I am sure 
that we will have more information for everyone. It should be a great time. 

Christmas Party. I know it seems like it is awfully early to think about Christmas 
but venues fill up quickly and if we are not on top of it we will not find a good one. Mike 
and Cindy are always happy to have us at their place but with the great turnout that we 
have been having it seems like we need a little more room. 
          Kevin has found us what appears to be a really good place at the Motorplex at 
WSU. The room seats around 100 people, has video and stereo equipment and we can 
get it for only $100.00 for the evening. 

          I am sure that Kevin will have more information for us at the next meeting. 
          I am sure that all of you have already heard that Mandatory Water 
Restrictions go into effect on Monday 08/05/24. We are now in stage 2 of water 
conservation rules that will restrict those who water their lawns with City water will now 
be restricted to watering One Day Per Week. On their web site you can see the map 
that tells you which day of the week you will be able to water. They plan on fining people 
who do not follow the rules. 

We all knew that it was coming so we might as well get started before it gets 
worse. 

 I do hope that everyone plans on voting again this year. 
          You can follow one of the links shown below for Regional pictures. 
http://wichitachevelle.com 
http://wichitachevelle.com/shows/history/2024/2024_mcr.html 
  
CAR SHOWS: follow one of the following links. 
https://www.audacy.com/keyn/events 
http://www.mulvanemarauders.com/index2.cfm 

           
SWAP MEETS:  Please let me know if you hear of more swap meets that I need 

to list. 
          CRUISES: 
          
          Needed or For Sale items: 

If you need some upholstery work done please contact Russell Webbers 
friend Jessie Foraker 316-932-3991 at Stardust Upholstery. He will get you fixed 
right up. 

   

http://wichitachevelle.com/
http://wichitachevelle.com/shows/history/2024/2024_mcr.html
https://www.audacy.com/keyn/events
http://www.mulvanemarauders.com/index2.cfm


Current Officers: 
          President – Kevin Clark 316-644-6049 ksnclark@cox.net 
          Vice President – Doug Stukey 316-832-1028 boatman_55@sbcglobal.net 
          Ast. Vice President – Bob Cox 316-209-1054 robs427chvl@hotmail.com 
          Secretary – Becky Stukey 316-832-1028 boatman_55@sbcglobal.net 
          Treasurer – David Gohring 316-706-0973 degohring@outlook.com 
          
Web Site: http://wichitachevelle.com 
  
          Facebook: facebook.com/wichitaareachevelleowners 
  
David Gohring 
WACO – Treasurer 
7550 N Greenwich 
Wichita KS 67226-8253 
316-744-2381 H# 
316-706-0973 C# 
degohring@outlook.com 
I am – You are, “We the People”. 
Today is the most important day of your life. 
Think Before You Speak. 
In God We Trust. 
Never Forget. 
Let it go! 
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